
 

DATE: December 17, 2018 

  

TO:  John Fersner, Chief Design Engineer 

 

FROM:  Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist   

 

DEPARTMENT:  Engineering and Inspections 

 

SUBJECT:  M/WBE Memo for 2013-036 Friendly Avenue Sidewalk Improvements –  

                               Part A 

                                  

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by Atlantic Contracting Company, 

Inc. to determine compliance with the City of Greensboro’s M/WBE Program Plan.  The contract 

amount is $1,878,793.00. The contract goals established for the project was MBE 8% and WBE 

7%.  Documentation submitted with the bid indicates Atlantic Contracting Company, Inc met the 

established M/WBE goals.  

 

Atlantic Contracting Company, Inc has proposed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the 

following certified firm:  

 

MBE Harris Concrete Guilford Concrete $114,607.00 6.10% 

MBE 
Hunt’s Tree Removal 

& Pruning Services Inc 
Guilford Tree Removal  $29,800.00 1.59% 

MBE 
McCain Striping 

Service, Inc 
Guilford Paving Markings    $6,236.00 .33% 

WBE 
American Cornerstone 

Construction 
Forsyth Retaining Wall   $131,516.00 7.0% 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope 

of work either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor 

must contact the M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

  

Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Kirim McGee 

cc Gwen Carter 


